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Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

August  

————————— 
 

Aug. 14  

School Board Meeting  

7 p.m. 

 

Aug. 15  

All Teachers and Staff  

Institute Day 

Office Closed Until 1 p.m. 

 

Aug. 16  

Teacher Institute Day 

 

Aug. 17  

Jump-Start Day 

Hot Lunch Orders Due 

Teacher & Staff Institute Day 

 

ñññññññññññ 

 

Important Dates : 
 

Aug. 20  

First day of School 

11:30 a.m. Dismissal 

 

Aug. 30 

Curriculum Night  

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Growing His kingdomé one student at a time 
Trinity Christian School  

Ȱ"ÕÔ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÈÏÐÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ,ŒŕŇ ×ÉÌÌ ÒÅÎÅ× ÔÈÅÉÒ ÓÔÒÅÎÇÔÈȢ 4ÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÓÏÁÒ ÏÎ ×ÉÎÇÓ ÌÉËÅ ÅÁÇÌÅÓȠ ÔÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÒÕÎ 

ÁÎÄ ÎÏÔ ÇÒÏ× ×ÅÁÒÙȟ ÔÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ×ÁÌË ÁÎÄ ÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÆÁÉÎÔȢȱ )ÓÁÉÁÈ ΪΦȡΩΧ ɉ.)6Ɋ 

JOIN US HERE, AUGUST 17  
Mark your calendar for Aug. 17 and join us for Jump-Start 
Day! This event takes place at Trinity Christian School and will 
be LOADS of fun as we welcome everyone to get a jump on 
back-to-school fun. From 8-9 a.m., document pickup starts 
for new families ONLY; then, 9 a.m. - noon, all families are 

welcome to attend document pickup. During this time, families have an opportunity to meet 
teachers, pick up all needed information, sign up for volunteer hours and meet other families. 
Please note: this year all families will complete blank emergency contact cards for their         
students. Each student has their own card, so please come prepared with contact information for 
people we may contact during the school year if we cannot reach you. 

Then join us for our Jump-Start Picnic, 11 a.m. - 1 p.m., just outside, in conjunction with           
document pickup. PTM will provide free hot dogs and popcorn for everyone. Head to the soccer 
field and park for fun and games. Enjoy some time meeting new classmates and catching up with 
the old. Reminder postcards were sent home last week. We look forward to seeing you there! 

BOO HOO/YAHOO BREAKFAST IS AUGUST 20  

Is the first day of school exciting for your family? Perhaps you 

might feel a bit sad as your son or daughter is growing up? 

Whether you  boo hoo or yahoo, come join us for a light breakfast 

in the cafetorium after you drop your kids off (you are welcome 

to walk them to class on the first day!), Aug. 20.    

WELCOME NEW TEACHERS! 
There have been some additional hires since school let out. We want to give you an update on 
what is going on so you can warmly welcome these individuals in their new roles here at Trinity 
Christian. 

MRS. JAMIE KELLY is our new 4th grade teacher replacing Mrs. Bergstrand. Mrs. Kelly 
comes to us with 30 years of Christian school teaching experience. She has spent the last 24 years 
at Romeoville Christian Academy, where she taught at many age levels and most recently  
taught 4th grade! Mrs. Kelly is married and has two college age children. She loves the Lord and 
is passionate about making a lasting impact on the hearts and minds of her students. She and 
Mrs. Mills will make a great team in our 4th grade this year!  

MRS. MARY JO KUNDE is back! First grade continued to grow this summer and we        
decided to add a second classroom. We are excited that Mrs. Kunde is returning to us! What a   
special story is to be told about how God led her back. Mrs. Kunde taught 1st grade at TCS back 
in 2016-17. We were sad to let her go, but now are even more excited to have her back.         
Mrs. Kunde has over 15 years of experience in teaching. She loves the Lord and is a prayer     
warrior. I know she and Miss Taylor make a stellar team!  

MAKE GOOD USE OF TRINITYõS WEBSITE 
Have Questions? Our website is FULL of good information. Events are loaded onto our calendar 
and upcoming events are always on the main page. Surf around via the tabs on top. You may be 
surprised how much is there. Also, check out our Facebook page! 

http://www.trinitychristian.info
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
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FAMILIES SHOW SCHOOL SPIRIT, FLOAT TAKES FIRST PLACE 
Thank you to everyone who marched in the Shorewood Crossroads Parade to represent our school! It was so nice to see all 
of your friendly faces. What a blessing just being together for this hot but fun occasion. Praise God for the great               
representation of Trinity participants ranging from current students and families to alumni, TCS board members and staff.  

Trinity Christian Schoolõs parade float took first place in the category òClosest to Theme.ó This yearõs theme was òHappiness 
Iséó and our float was decorated with a giant gumball machine dispensing smiles covering the float. Happiness is TCS! We 
are grateful to Mrs. Emily Napoleon for her amazing sense of creativity in developing our float. Many thanks also to Mr. 
Michael Frakes for providing the truck to pull our òhappilyó decorated float. 

THE PTM MINUTE  
Uniform Exchange - During Jump-Day make sure you check out the center tables and pick up some FREE       

uniforms. PTM has a ton of gently used uniform pieces for the taking. If you would like to donate your clean, stain-free 
uniforms to the PTM, please drop them off at the office by Aug. 16 at noon.  
 

EXTENDED! Buffalo Wild Wings - Anytime you go to Buffalo Wild Wings in Shorewood between now and 

Sept. 30, show them our flyer and TCS will get 10% of the profits. The flyer is at the back of this newsletter. 

FALL SPORTS 
Information about soccer and volleyball is being 

sent via email by the beginning of August. If 

you have not received any information , please contact 

Mr. V at school by phone or by email at                          

jvugteveen@trinitychristian.info. The first games 

of the season begin the last week of August, so 

practices/tryouts will begin the week of Aug. 13. 

More information will be coming soon so stay 

tuned! 

School Supply Boxes 
Did you forget to order a school supply box? There is still 
an opportunity to purchase supplies and you don’t even 
have to leave your house. School Tool Box offers a         
ship-to-home option. Supplies will be delivered directly to 
your home instead of the school. When you visit 
www.schooltoolbox.com , the website will inform you that 
the ship-to-school option has ended, but you can still    
order through their ship-to-home option. The prices are 
slightly higher with this option, but you are able to         
customize your box. Shipping is free if the order is over 
$50.   

WALK-A-THON IS SEPTEMBER 22 
ŭƅżƁżƇƌ ŜŻƅżƆƇżŴƁ ŬŶŻƂƂſLƆ 2018 Walk-a-Thon is Saturday, Sept. 22, right here at Trinity, 8:30
-10 a.m. This annual event is one of three major fundraisers, and we all get to participate 
together. It is  always a great time! Entertainment this year will be fun for the whole family 
ƊŻżſŸ ƌƂƈ ƅŸſŴƋ żƁƆżŷŸ ŴŹƇŸƅ ƇŻŸ ƊŴſž ŴƁŷ ŸƁŽƂƌ Ŵ ƆŻƂƊ ŵƌ ũŴƆƇƂƅ ŤŸƁ ƇŻŸ MşſƌżƁź şƂƂſ.N   

ũŴƆƇƂƅ ŤŸƁ ŬŶŻƈſƇƍ, "ŭŻŸ şſƌżƁź şƂƂſ,N has been dazzling audiences across the United States & Canada. Pastor Shultz's show 
is time tested, clean and has positive fun that will not offend, but rather bring the best out of any group. He uses a          
symphony of juggling, physical comedy, humor, and improvisation. The real magic of Pastor Shultz's show is his use of     
audience participation where he lets the audience become part of the show, guiding them through a ridiculous adventure. 
Pastor Shultz amazes people with stunts of fire-eating, bowling-ball juggling, and balancing an 8 ft. table on his chin. The 
comic freshness of his character and improvisation keeps the audience laughing and smiling throughout the show. 

We  anticipate an enjoyable morning of fun and fellowship! Please begin to PRAY and start making a list of all the family 
and friends who you are  going to contact to ASK for donations and SPREAD the word about our great school.  

Please feel free to get a head start and use the online donation option called First Giving. Just go to                
www.firstgiving.com/event/trinitychristianschool/2018-Trinity-Christian-School-Walk-A-Thon to set up an account. This is 
a GREAT tool to request contributions from long-distance relatives via email, Facebook or other social media. ťŸƇLƆ źŸƇ 
started and excited about reaching our goal of $60, 000!!! Please note that detailed Walk-A-Thon packets will be included 
in your document packets that you pick up at Jump-Start Day. If you have any questions in the meantime, please feel     
contact Mrs. Toya Thomas, Special Events Coordinator, at 815-577-9310, ext. 54, or  tthomas@trinitychristian.info. 

mailto:jvugteveen@trinitychristian.info
http://www.schooltoolbox.com
https://www.firstgiving.com/event/trinitychristianschool/2018-Trinity-Christian-School-Walk-A-Thon
mailto:tthomas@trinitychristian.info


901 Shorewood Drive, Shorewood, IL 60404     (815) 577-9310     Fax (815) 577-9695     www.trinitychristian.info  

SON TIMES                                                                                             August 9, 2018                                                                                                    p. 3 

USE SCRIP THROUGHOUT SUMMER  
Summer is here and you can continue to order Scrip gift cards through our Trinity Summer 
Scrip program! Orders are due at 9 a.m. Monday mornings. Gift cards will be ready for pickup in 
the office on Thursdays, 8 a.m. - noon. The Trinity office is CLOSED on Fridays throughout the 
summer. There are many great retailers on www.shopwithScrip.com to help you keep Scrip hot 
this summer.  

If you are traveling, plan to take along Scrip cards on your vacation. Scrip has retailers for all of 
your travel needs such as: Budget Car Rental, Mobil, Shell, BP and Disney! Plus, itõs a perfect opportunity to earn big    
rebates! When you order Scrip, you can relax on your vacation knowing you are earning rebates for the 2018-2019 school 
year while supporting Trinity with your purchases.   

Once school is out, fill all those hot summer days with cool activities. There are so many great places to find summer fun, 
and you can get it all using Scrip gift cards! Scrip carries the brands you need to keep the whole family entertained this 
summer. You can order Scrip gift cards from Chuck E Cheese, Cinemark, Six Flags, AMC Theatres, etc.  

Check out more Scrip information by using the quick link at the bottom of our web page, www.trinitychristian.info.   

Volunteer Nation:  
Let 2018 -2019 Begin! 
 

We are looking forward to a great year for our students, and we need your help to make that happen!  
 

SIGN -UP SHEETS  

Be sure to stop at the volunteer tables at Jump Start Day, Friday, Aug. 17. This is one of the few times during the school ye ar 

when the sign-up sheets for all open volunteer opportunities are available. Sign up to reserve your spots to work some of your 

favorite activities at TCS! During the school year, all upcoming sign-up sheets will kept in a binder on the table next to the 

volunteer computer in the front office.  
 

HELP COUNTER 

Volunteer hours are recorded in a program called HelpCounter, which can be accessed on the volunteer computer in the    

office. It allows for easy check -in and check-out of activities when youôre at school. Hours worked at home need to be emailed 

to Mrs. Janine McDavitt in order to be logged into your family record. You will receive an emailed monthly summary for your 

family beginning in October. Detailed instructions are taped to the monitor.  
 

TEXT REMINDERS  

Please join the ñRemindò app for our volunteer group (TCSVolunteers), and get a reminder the day before your daily volunteer 

serve via text or email (your choice), and be notified of last -minute needs. Instructions on how to sign up are available here. 
 

MISCELLANEOUS IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

¶ We LOVE having grandparents volunteer for your family!! They are such a blessing! 

¶ The current schedule for morning greeter, recess and lunch helper, and hot lunch server are always posted on the      

volunteer bulletin board in the front office. Please sign up for an open slot directly onto that sheet. The following month 

will always be available as well. 

¶ Read the Volunteer Section of the Parent/Student Handbook: please mind the dress code, and find your own replacement 

if you arenôt able to make your assigned time. 

¶ If you have an unusual work schedule and can sometimes volunteer during the day, please sign up on the Last -Minute 

Call-In sheet indicating whatever day -off pattern youôre able to identify. 
 

CURRENT NEEDS 

¶ Teacher take-home projects 

¶ Jump-Start Day Picnic, Friday, Aug. 17: help PTM set up picnic, serve food, facilitate games, etc. 

¶ Post-Jump-Start Day, Monday, Aug. 27-31: sorting and possibly file forms  

¶ LOADS of Aug./Sept. daily needs for Morning Greeters, Recess/Lunch helpers, Hot Lunch Servers 

¶ Weekend Warriors, Saturday, Sept. 1: This is a great opportunity for families with parents who work full -time! This service 

is to help Mr. Kraker with extra cleaning around the school, 7 -9 a.m. 
 

To find volunteer opportunities on the TCS website, hover over ñParents,ò click on ñVolunteer Opportunities,ò then ñVolunteer 

Needsò or simply click here. Please contact Mrs. Janine McDavitt at 815-577-9310, ext. 66, or jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info  to 

sign up or for information.  

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
http://www.trinitychristian.info
https://www.trinitychristian.info/sites/default/files/2018-07/remind%20instructions%202018-19.pdf
http://www.trinitiychristian.info
https://www.trinitychristian.info/volunteer-opportunities/volunteer-needs
mailto:jmcdavitt@trinitychristian.info
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H ʙ ʠ L ʢ ʘ ʉ ʑ O ʞ ʋ ʍ ʞ ʒ ʘ ʐ iʟ Oɺˏʘ!  
We hope you all are enjoying your summer vacations. Hot lunch ordering for August AND September opens sometime 
during the first week of August. We will keep you informed of the date as August approaches. Ordering closes after 
Jump-Start Day, Aug. 17, at 5 p.m. Late orders will not be allowed. Hot lunch will be served to students beginning     
Aug. 27. If you are a new family or this is your first time using our online lunch ordering system, information can be 
found at www.trinitychristian.info/parents/hot-lunch-ordering with detailed instructions on how to set up your account 
in the parent letter. Volunteers will be on hand at Jump-Start Day to help you as well. Important facts to remember for 

hot lunch ordering: 

¶ Menus are active for ordering from the 1st of each month through the 14th at 11:59 p.m. of each month 

¶ Orders and payments need to be received by the 14th at 11:59 p.m. for the following month’s lunches 

¶ All orders must be paid during the ordering process. Unpaid orders are automatically deleted. 

¶ The system will not allow you to make a late payment 

¶ Live checks are not accepted, especially after the cutoff 

¶ Payment can be made online by check (ACH), debit and credit. Refunds are not given if you order and your child 

misses school for that day (the lunch has already been prepared for them). 

¶ Teachers should notify you well in advance of field trips so you know when not to purchase lunch. If you order lunch 

on a day your child has a field trip, we cannot refund the lunch.   

If you have any problems setting up your account or with hot lunch ordering in general, please feel free to email       
Mrs. Jessica Biskup at jbiskup@trinitychristian.info. Like Trinity’s Facebook page; reminders to order are posted there 
and in the weekly newsletter! 

2%15)2%$ -%$)#!, &/2-3 
!ÌÌ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÅÎÔÅÒÉÎÇ ËÉÎÄÅÒÇÁÒÔÅÎ ÏÒ ÓÉØÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÁÎÓÆÅÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÍÕÓÔ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÐÈÙÓÉÃÁÌ ÅØÁÍ ÆÏÒÍ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅÄ 
ÁÎÄ ÒÅÁÄÙ ÔÏ ÔÕÒÎ ÉÎ ÂÙ *5-0-34!24 $!9ȟ !5'534 ρχȟ ςπρψȢ  
 

)ÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎÓȡ 3ÔÁÔÅ ÌÁ× ÒÅÑÕÉÒÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÌÌ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÅÎÔÅÒÉÎÇ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÂÅ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÅÄ ÁÇÁÉÎÓÔ ÐÏÌÉÏȟ ÄÉÐÔÈÅÒÉÁȟ ÔÅÔÁÎÕÓȟ 
ÐÅÒÔÕÓÓÉÓ ɉ4ÄÁÐɊȟ ÍÅÁÓÌÅÓȟ ÍÕÍÐÓȟ ÒÕÂÅÌÌÁȟ (ÅÐÁÔÉÔÉÓ " ɉÆÏÒ φÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅɊȟ ÁÎÄ ÖÁÒÉÃÅÌÌÁ ɉÃÈÉÃËÅÎ ÐÏØɊȢ !ÌÓÏȟ Á                    
ÍÅÎÉÎÇÏÃÏÃÃÁÌ ÃÏÎÊÕÇÁÔÅ ÖÁÃÃÉÎÁÔÉÏÎ ɉ-#6τɊ ÒÅÑÕÉÒÅÍÅÎÔ ÒÅÃÅÎÔÌÙ ×ÅÎÔ ÉÎÔÏ ÅÆÆÅÃÔ ÆÏÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÅÎÔÅÒÉÎÇ ÓÉØÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅȢ 
3ÉØÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅÒÓ ÍÕÓÔ ÓÈÏ× ÐÒÏÏÆ ÏÆ ÏÎÅ ÄÏÓÅ ÏÆ -#6τȢ 0ÒÏÏÆ ÏÆ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÉÓ ÖÅÒÉПÉÅÄ ÂÙ ÄÏÃÕÍÅÎÔÅÄ ÅÖÉÄÅÎÃÅ ÂÙ Á 
ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ÃÁÒÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÒ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÈÁÖÉÎÇ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÖÁÃÃÉÎÅ ÏÒ ÏÆ ÈÁÖÉÎÇ ÈÁÄ ÔÈÅ ÄÉÓÅÁÓÅȢ 3ÔÁÔÅ ÌÁ× ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ 
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÄÏ ÎÏÔ ÍÅÅÔ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÒÅÑÕÉÒÅÍÅÎÔÓ ÂÅ ÅØÃÌÕÄÅÄ ÆÒÏÍ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȢ  
 

2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ %ØÅÍÐÔÉÏÎÓȡ &ÏÒ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÒÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ ÏÂÊÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÅØÁÍÉÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÒ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎȟ )ÌÌÉÎÏÉÓ ÌÁ× ÈÁÓ 
ÒÅÃÅÎÔÌÙ ÃÈÁÎÇÅÄȢ !ÃÃÏÒÄÉÎÇ ÔÏ 0ÕÂÌÉÃ !ÃÔ πωω-πςτωȟ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÕÃÈ ÏÂÊÅÃÔÉÏÎÓ ÍÕÓÔ ÓÕÂÍÉÔ Á ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅÄ #ÅÒÔÉПÉÃÁÔÅ 
ÏÆ 2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ %ØÅÍÐÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒ ÅÁÃÈ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȢ 4ÈÅ ÃÅÒÔÉПÉÃÁÔÅ ÍÕÓÔ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÓÉÇÎÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ÃÁÒÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÒ           
ÒÅÓÐÏÎÓÉÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÐÅÒÆÏÒÍÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÅØÁÍÉÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒ ÅÎÔÒÙ ÉÎÔÏ ËÉÎÄÅÒÇÁÒÔÅÎ ÁÎÄ ÓÉØÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÓÉÇÎÁÔÕÒÅ ÁÆПÉÒÍÓ 
ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÒ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÏÒ ÌÅÇÁÌ ÇÕÁÒÄÉÁÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÂÅÎÅПÉÔÓ ÏÆ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ÒÉÓËÓ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÃÁÂÌÅ ÄÉÓÅÁÓÅÓ ÆÏÒ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÒÅÑÕÉÒÅÄ ÉÎ )ÌÌÉÎÏÉÓȢ 
 

4ÈÅ ÒÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ ÏÂÊÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÄ ÎÅÅÄ ÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ÔÅÎÅÔÓ ÏÆ ÁÎ ÅÓÔÁÂÌÉÓÈÅÄ ÒÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ ÏÒÇÁÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎȢ (Ï×ÅÖÅÒȟ 
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0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÂÅ Á×ÁÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÎÏÔ ÂÅÅÎ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÅÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÅØÃÌÕÄÅÄ ÆÒÏÍ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÆÏÒ Á ÐÅÒÉÏÄ ÏÆ ÔÉÍÅȟ          
ÄÅÔÅÒÍÉÎÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÁÔÅȟ ÉÆ ÔÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÅØÐÏÓÅÄ ÔÏ ÓÏÍÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÄÉÓÅÁÓÅÓȢ 
 

+ÅÙ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȡ 
!ÌÌ ËÉÎÄÅÒÇÁÒÔÅÎȟ ÓÉØÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÁÎÓÆÅÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÓÈÁÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÐÈÙÓÉÃÁÌ ÅØÁÍ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÔÕÒÎÅÄ ÉÎ ÂÙ    
*ÕÍÐ-3ÔÁÒÔ $ÁÙȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ПÉÌÌ ÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ Ȱ(ÉÓÔÏÒÙȱ ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÔÏÐ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÃÏÎÄ ÐÁÇÅ ÐÒÉÏÒ ÔÏ ÃÏÍÉÎÇȢ 
 

4Ï ÂÅ ÉÎ ÃÏÍÐÌÉÁÎÃÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÔÁÔÅ ÌÁ×ȟ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÄÏ ÎÏÔ ÈÁÖÅ ÐÒÏÐÅÒ ÉÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÏÒ ÆÏÒÍÓ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅÄ ÐÒÉÏÒ 
ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ПÉÒÓÔ ÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȟ ×ÉÌÌ ÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅÇÉÎ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÕÎÔÉÌ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÒÍ ÉÓ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅÄȢ 

http://www.trinitychristian.info/parents/hot-lunch-ordering
mailto:jbiskup@trinitychristian.info
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
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Trinity Christian School Employment Opportunities  
There are currently several employment opportunities available for the 2018 -2019 school year. If you or 

someone you know is interested in this position, please forward a completed application along with your 

resume to: Trinity Christian School, Attn: Jon Vugteveen, 901 Shorewood Dr., Shorewood, IL 60404.         

Applications may be found online or in the front office.  

Substitute Teachers Needed  

We are seeking substitute teachers for the coming school year. Substitutes must be able to step into a 

classroom environment to teach on short notice. A bachelorõs degree from an accredited college or 

university is required and a teaching certification or substitute license is preferred. Qualified substitutes 

must believe that the Bible is God's Word and standard for faith and daily living and must be in        

agreement with Trinity Christian School's mission and philosophy of education.  

Volleyball Coach  

We are seeking an outgoing, positive, energetic, kind and reliable 5th and 6th grade Volleyball Coach. 

The season runs from mid -August, with tryouts/training, until mid -October with our final tournaments. 

Head coaches will need experience, knowledge of the game and the ability to work well with children 

of this age level. Coaches should also love the Lord, know the purpose behind Christian athletics, and 

the importance of character and sportsmanship within the game.  

B.A.S.K. Positions Open  

Trinity Christian School has several openings in our B.A.S.K. (Before and After School Kare) program for the 

2018-2019 school year. Applicants must love working with kids, be very  reliable, and ideally have           

experience caring for children. One opening is for Monday -Friday, 6:30-8:15 a.m. We also have one          

position open Monday -Friday, 3:15 - 6 p.m. These positions pay minimum wage and offer a                    

tuition  discount.  

Trinity Christian Preschool Employment Opportunities  
There are currently several employment opportunities available for the 2018 -2019 school year. If you or 

someone you know is interested in any of these positions, please forward a completed application along 

with your resume to: Trinity Christian Preschool, Attn: Sheri Busker, 901 Shorewood Dr., Shorewood, IL 60404. 

Applications may be found online or in the front office.  

Part-time Positions  
Shorewood  

§ Wednesdays, 3 -6 p.m., in CAP  

For more information, please contact Mrs. Sheri Busker at 815 -577-9310, ext. 31, or                                  

sbusker@trinitychristian.info . 

COLLECT BOX TOPS OVER THE SUMMER 
First collection is Oct. 3. How many will you turn in?  

RECYCLE PAPER AT TRINITY  

Our paper recycling bins are always available to collect your paper that is ready to be recycled. 

This helps raise funds for TCS. Just drop your paper recycling items in the bins located in the  

southwest corner of our parking lot, any time. WHAT TO RECYCLE? Newspaper, magazines, catalogs,    

office paper, junk mail, wrapping paper, spiral notebooks, books, hard -cover books, (remove the covers please) 

and more! NO PHONEBOOKS OR CARDBOARD PLEASE.  

mailto:sbusker@trinitychristian.info
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